Newsletter

Year 5 - Term 2



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail – year5@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Year 5

Welcome to Term 2! We will be conducting an assembly for all our parents to see on the 14th of November at 9am. We hope to see you there!

PE days will be on Fridays this term. Please make sure your child is dressed in appropriate PE kits for this day (no logos).

Willow class will be swimming on Fridays and need to bring appropriate swimming costumes (no bikinis), towel and a separate bag to carry this in.

We will be using the iPads every day it is crucial your child has theirs in school every day fully charged.

Reading records need to be brought to school, signed, every day. There are prizes for the class that reads the most and we would love to see your children motivated to read.

As it is getting colder, please make sure your children are coming into school with a named waterproof coat. Hats, scarves, and gloves are also welcome, please make sure all items are named.

Maths Term 2

This term we will be looking at multiplication and division and will then be moving on to fractions. Please ensure your children are practising their times tables at home. This is vital to support their learning especially in these curriculum topics.

English Term 2

In our Writing lessons this term we will be looking at the book, The Lost Happy Endings by Carol Ann Duffy. This is an altered version of classic fairy tales, and we will be writing a narrative inspired by these texts and later will be looking at a balanced argument and how to support and explain our points.

Palm Class

Miss Robinson and Miss Mariano

If you have any questions for us, do not hesitate to speak to us at the end of the day or email.

year5@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Willow Class
Mr Wallen and Mrs Pick

If you are not picking up your child or don't want them to walk alone, please ensure that the office is made aware as soon as possible.